
  

 
 

 
 

 Thank you for your patience while we construct your new hospital. 
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WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction 
of the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main 
hospital buildings. The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023. 
 
Temporary changes to Cudgen Road for kerb installation from 16/05/2022   

As part of the Cudgen Road widening for the Tweed Valley Hospital project, temporary traffic changes will be made to 
allow for new kerb to be installed on the northern side of Cudgen Road. To maintain safety, traffic lanes will be moved 
over to the southern side of the road and a pedestrian diversion will be in place while the footpath on the northern side 
of the road is closed.   

This work will take approximately three weeks to complete, weather pending.  

Please see map on the next page for details of the traffic arrangement during these works.  
 
Important changes during this time 

• The right-turn into TAFE, traveling east, will be unavailable. A detour will be in place to direct traffic to the 
Turnock Street roundabout with access to the campus available by turning left from Cudgen Road.  

• Pedestrians will be diverted to the southern side of Cudgen Road during these works.  

• A traffic island will be in place to enable the safe crossing of Cudgen Road for pedestrians and cyclists.  
 
What to expect: 
 

• Reduced speed limit to 40km/h on Cudgen Road in the vicinity of the works. 

• A detour to direct traffic to the Turnock Street roundabout to enter the TAFE campus.  

• Signage in place to advise of detour, footpath diversion and reduced speed limits.  

• Delays will be experienced during this time. We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you for your 

 patience.  

 
Keeping you informed  

We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the 
new Tweed Valley Hospital.  
 
We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or contact 
the project team for further information: 
 

 
Construction enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 1 
Email: tvh@lendlease.com 
 

General project enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 2 
Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

mailto:tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au


 
 
 
Temporary traffic changes on Cudgen Road during kerb installation 
 

 
                Indicative map 


